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PPRC NEWS BRIEF 2
nd

 March 2019 

The Leadership of the All Peoples Congress (APC) Party, the National Grand 

Coalition (NGC) Party and the Sierra Leone People's Party (SLPP) on Friday 1st 

March 2019 reaffirmed their commitment to a peaceful outcome in the forthcoming 

re-run of the by-election in Ward 196, Tonko-Limba Chiefdom, Kambia District.  

 

Witnessed by the PPRC, the three parties together with the National Electoral 

Commission (NEC), the Office of National Security (ONS) and the Sierra Leone 

Police (SLP) signed a Memorandum of Understanding on Tuesday 26th February, 

2019 ahead of the re-run bye-election in Ward 196 in the Tonko-Limba Chiefdom 

Kambia District on Saturday 9th March, 2019. 

 

In a meeting held in Masunthu village in the Kambia District on Friday 1st March 

2019, the political party leaders expressed regret over the incidents that happened on 

the 29th September 2018 which led to the death of the 14 year old boy and the 

cancellation of the election by the NEC. 

 

They pledged their commitment to a peaceful process as stated in the MOU and to 

graciously accept the outcome of the election. 

 

The meeting organised by the Political Parties Registration Commission (PPRC) was 

attended by NEC, ONS, SLP, the All Political Parties Association (APPA), the All 

Political Parties Women’s Association (APPWA), the All Political Parties Youth 

Association (APPYA), the Resident Minister North/West Region, the Paramount 

Chief and Section Chiefs,  the candidates and the indigenes of Ward 196. 
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POLITICAL PARTIES REGISTRATION COMMISSION                   
OAU Drive, Tower Hill, Freetown, Sierra Leone 
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